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March 16, 1994 

Mr. Roger Anderson 
Oil Conservation Division 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088 

Re: Subsurface pit investigation ,̂ toka^Compressor Station 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

Enclosed find a copy ofthe report describing the subsurface investigation of a concrete lined surface 
impoundment located at the Black River Compressor Station. Brown and Root Environmental was 
contracted to perform the drilling investigation. 

A review of this report will show that there was no contamination resulting from the pit integrity. 

Should you require any additional information concerning review of this report, contact our Roswell 
Technical Operations at 625-8022. 

Sincerely, 

Larry Campbell 
Division Environmental Specialist 
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